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Dates to Remember
March 28
Soceer vs Oak Park
March 29
Soccer @ SES
March 31
Principal’s Coffes Chat
8:30 am/LIB
Soccer vs Didion
Aprit 4
Soccer @ Carson
April 6
Soccer @ LAS
PTC 6:30 pm
April 8
Soccer @ MLK
April 11
Parents of New Students
Mandatory Meeting 9:15 am
or 5:15 pm
Aprit 12
Spring Photos
April 15
Renaissance Faire
MS 1:30 dismissal
April 16
Learning Garden Workday
Bam-noon
April 21
ELAC 9:15am
Aprif 27
Move Up Class Megtings

‘Your school-related event
could be featured herel

This newsletter is distributed every
Monday of the school year. The

submission deadline is 8:45 am on the

fast, non-holiday Thuraday preceding

cistribution. Please email your articles
to: dsandsons@shcglobainet.

Events and services advertised in this

rewsletter are not necessarily endorsed
by LdV PTC or SCUSD.
Published by the parents of

Leonardo da Vinci eK-8

Next Issue: April 4
Deadline: March 31
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Integrated Thematic Instruction Through Arts & Sciences

JOOI Club Project
The LaV JOOI Club is sponsering the “SMYLE Project” for our next community service project. We will be collecting
iterns to filt gallon sized bags. These bags will be delivered to homeless shelters in Sacramento and given to women
and teenage girls. Please help us by donating the following items by grade level: eK-K - Hair care items (hairbrusty/

combs, hair ties); 1s/2nd - Tooth care products (floss, toothpaste, toothbrush); 3rd/4th -

Individually wrapped

snacks (granola bars, fruit snacks, etc); Sth/6th - Nail Care ltems: (nail polish, nail polish remover, files, cotton balls/
pads}); Tth/8th - Body Care ltems: {deodorant, soap, body spray)
Thank you for helping us help our community!

LDV vs OP @ LdV Soccer Reschedule
to Monday March 28th. Girls at 3:30 Boys at 4:45

" Cheer Clinic & Try-outs
.Jfor the 2016-2017 year will be held the wesk of
4/11/16-4/15/16. Packets are available in the front of-
fice and must be retumed by 4/6/16. Cheer is open to
all current 5th-7th graders who will be attending LdV as
a Bth-8th grader next year. For more information please
contact ldveheer@gmail.com or text 916-896-4044.

Mixed Bag Sarnples on Sale at LdV
We have a few Mixed Bag sarnples on sale in the front
office. Come by and shop!

Last Chance Taste of LAV

Did you miss out on picking up some great deals and
beautifd art at A Taste of Ldv? There still are a couple
of great deals to be had. Come check out the sign
up parties that stilt have a few openings available. The
sheets are outside of Diane's office, and if you degide to
add your name to ong of the lists, just drop a check in
the Taste of LdV box in Diane's office. Humry - supplies
[imiteal}

Got an Old Coop or Hutch?
Do you have a gently used wire enclosure {rabbit hutch
or chicken coop) to donate for the earfy Kinder quail to
live in? Contact Elly-graves@scusd.edu if you do.

Yearbooks Are On Sale Now
See attached flver

Looking for the Next Queen, King,

or Royal Court
The Renaissance Faire is one of LdV’s biggest enrich-
ment events for our students. It takes some organiza-
tion book all the artists, supply all the stations and gath-
er the volunteers who keep it running smoothly. We are
looking for a volunteer {or two) to take over coordinating
the 2017 Renaissance Faire. This is the perfect ime to
decide to step up, because you will be able to shadow
our current RF Queen through the steps to making a
successful event. Please contact UnChu Littiefield at
tateskitchen@gmail.com (please use ren faire in the
subject line).

Dolphins!
This week’s dolphin is by 7th grader Yesenia A.

Rainy Day Activities
Please donate gently used crayons, markers, colored
pencils and coloring books, as well as simple (intact)
games for our 1-6 graders to use during rainy days.
Leave in front office. Thank yout

New Sessions of Onstage
Begin After Spring Break!!!
OnStage After School Theatre for Children will begin
new 8 week sessions the week after Spring Break.
Tuesday and Thursday, the K-3rd classes will take the
stage with Ms. Gyndi and Friday the 4-8th grade Improv
class with Rachel Berelson, the Off Stage classes will
also meet on Thursdays for 3rd-6th graders. All classes
are from 3:00-5:00. Please fill out the registration form
attached to this newsletter and place in the box in the
front office or in your child's class PTG envelope. Class-
€5 are already half full so get your registration in cquickiy.
For more information contact Cynthia Speakman at

H16-502-0336.

Testing Window
The CAASP testing window for grades 3-5 is May 2-13
and April 18-28 for grades 6-8 . Pleass try to limit early
dismissals and tardies due to appointments during this
time.

K-6 Bagketball Camp

5-DAYS April 4th, 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th
3:05-5:10PM
- CAMP FOR ALL SKILL LEVELS
- BOYS AND GIRLS WELCOME
- $45 REGISTRATION FEE ‘
- Sign up by March 11th and get a camp shirt
For more information email Coach Bel at mad-
denogl3@comceast.nat

Afterschool Art Lessons
We have room for a few more students on Wednes-
days from 3:15 to 4:45 pm. In March we will enjoy
watercolor “The Psychedelic Tea Party,” geode water-
color, and weaving art - $48 far the month. April wilt be
our favorite project “Georgia O’Keefe acryiic painting
on canvas and fie dye shirts - $53 for the month. To
sign up or for information call Leslie at 502-1227. For
2nd grade and up.

Spring Photos...
...are scheduled for April 12
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From the Aquaponics’ Fish:
Thark you for recycling all those bottles and
cans! To date, you have supplied us with pel-
lets, tank cleaner, a new hose cart, and plants
for two stationst Thank you s0 much! Don't for-
get you may drop of those clean and dry bottles
and cans outside room 29!

Planning an Extended Absence?
Did you know non-medical absence days are
considerad “unexcused”"? To avoid being put
on a SARB contract for absences over three
days, you must have extended absence paper-
work in place before the absence. At least one
week before the absence, request an Extended
Absence Report from the main office. This form
needs to be completed by you and the teacher.
Return the signed form to the office for Principal
approval, The teacher will then receive a packet
to complete and give to you with your child’s
assignments. This packet must be completed
and returned 0 the teacher within five days of
your ¢child's return to schodt. If the Extended
Absence Packet is not completed and  turned
in, your child's absence will not be given the
appropriate clearance. Flease feel freg to ask
any questions about this process. Thank you—
Chereese Conner, Clerk

Café da Vinei Open!
Watch for the Café kids seling $1 hot cocoa,
$1.50 coffee and a $2 "mocha” an Monday and
Friday mornings. We appreciate your business!

Feel like a Hot Cup of Coffee or

Tea when Cafe da Vinei is Closed?
LdV PTC Schod Climate Committee has do-
nated a KEURIG K Cup coffee maker for the
use of teachers and parents. It is located in
the front office for your use. You are welcome
to bring your own pod and cup, or purchase
a pod from Diane for only $1. We have several
strengths of coffee, as well as hot chocolate,
and flavored coffees. Available for ONLY $1
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Show Them Your Grades!
Bring & copy of your most current report card
0 Guest Services at Arden Faire Ma# and eam
1,000 bonus points for sach highest offical
grade up to 5,00 points for LdV!

0ld Workout Stuff Cluttering
Your Closets?
Cheer would really appreciate donations of
hand weights, punch pads, gloves, resistance
bands, and exercise pads/yoga matst A col-
lection box will be in the front office. Thanks!
lavcheer@gmail.com

PTC Board
Are you interested in serving on the PTG 2016-
2017 Board? All Board positions are open for
election contact diane-soule@scusd.edu if you
are interested.

Looking for the Next Queen,
King, or Royal Court

The Renaissance Faire is one of LdV's biggest
enrichment events for our students. i takes
some organization book all the artists, supply
all the stations and gather the volunteers whoe
kesp it running smoothly. We are looking for
a volunteer (or two) to take over coordinating
the 2017 Renaissance Faire. This is the perfact
time to decide t0 step up, because you will be
able to shadow our current RF Queen through
the steps to making a successful event. Please
contact UnChu Litlefield at tateskitchen@gmail.
com (please use ren faire in the subject line).

Science Club Costa. Rica, Trip

Shoe Drive Results!
We collected approximately 132 bags of shoes,
which transiates into roughly 3,300 pairs of
shoes (25 pairs of shoes per bag)! These shoes
will go to help create and provide a supply of
product to individuals in developing countries
that will help support their families through a
more sustainable micro-enterprise  business,
rather than through relying upon direct aid.
This also means that 3,300 individuals will have
access 1o a pair of affordable used shoss in
good condition, rather than have these shoes
being seni to a landfill. How many more miles
will these shoes walk? In what other countries?
In the school-wide compstition, Mr. Moore's 4th
grade class came in 1st, tuming in a whopping
45 bags (approximately 1,125 pairs of shoes),
followed in 2nd place by 3rd pericd - 7th grade
Science class with 25 bags (approximately 625
pairs of shoes), with Mrs. Maroldy's 1st Grade
class in 3rd place with 10 bags {@pproximately
250 pairs of shoes). Congratulations to Mr.
Moore's class and its strategic use of its “class-
room economy” home economics unit to drive

_ donations tc become the winner of the pizza

party in the Pre-K through 6th grade contest.
As the winner of the Middle School contest,
Mr. Androlowicz's 3rd period Science Class will
enjoy a donut party to celebrate. This was an
amazing fundraiser with impactful results on
a number of levels because of classroom and
community support, Thanks to everyonst

— Rebekkah Frost, Ryan Fong & Stan An-
drolowicz {Shoe Drive Coordinators)

Word of the Week

There are times when it is hard to remember
that, "Patience is a virtue." Standing in a long
line with a tired child is one of those times when
patience can be hard for us 1o find. During the
struggle to remain patient, we must remember
that our children are watching and leaming from
our example. Children, who often seem to think
patience is painful, need all the good examples
in this area that we ¢an provide!

You will find that with a little practice and
praise, all children can develop PATIENGE, our
character word of the week.

“With time and patience the mulberry leaf
becomes a sitk gown,” —Chinese proverb

Unsung Heroes

Did you have a chance to check
out the Science Fair this year?
This event has gotten so big
we had to move it to the gym!
Once again, Celia Rosecrans g
planned, recruited, set up, judged, ribboned
and tore down with a small team of volun-
teers. Thank you Celia for all your hard work
and effort to make the science fair grow but
remain manageatie!

(For those of you unfamiliar with Unsung He-
roes, this is where we acknowledge the parent
who goes a little farther...the teacher who in-
spires a litile more...the staff person who really
shines...the student who makes a special effort,
Submit your Unsung Heros name with a brief
explanation of who they are and why you chose
them along with your name. If you'd like to ac-
knowledgs a job well done even if you don't
know whao fo credit, that’s okay too. Emall, call
or leave a note for me.—Diane Soule, Editor)

Duplication Help
Middle school science teacher, Mr Androlow-
icz is looking for someone to copy the YHS
tapes he uses for his classes to DVD. If you
can help, please emaill stan-androlowicz@
scusd.edu. Thank you

Highlight Your Culture
Volunteers are needed to create interesting
cultural displays for the CIE display case lo-
cated in the main hall by the office. The case
can be adopted by an individual, family, or
group of friends to highlight a culture of their
choice. May is reserved, the rest of the months
are open for you to highlight your cutture or a
fopic that celebrates our cultural diversity, con-
tact Stacy at stacielo@live.com

Teacher Appreciation Treats
Want to help appreciate our teachers who
go above and beyond? PTG hosts a breakfast
the moming following class mestings, the dates
of future breakfasts: April 28 and May 26.

Please fet me know if you are able to donate
treatsitit Al is welcomed....baked goods, fruit,
snacks, iuice, etc. Coffes will be donated by
PTC. Please have treats to school by 8:15 to
Diane’s office. If you are interested in helping,
lat me know which dates work for you. —Sta-
cy Lo stacielo@live.com
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LdV 2016 Science Fair Results

Kinder:

- Class Project Category:

15t place: Mrs. Brown’s Class
2™ place: Mrs. Saxton’s Class

" Individual Category:

15t place: Amyrah Matarelli
2" place: Stella
37 place: Margaret O'Toole

1% grade

Class Project Category:

1t place: Mrs. Maroldy’s Class
Individual Category:

1%t place: Kendall Levine

2" grade
Class Project Category: no entries

Individual Category:
1% place: Quinn Bryant
2" place: Lucille Powell
3 place: Sovi Mitra

3" grade
Class Project Category:

15t place: Mrs. Meade’s Class
Individual Category:

1%t place: Celeste Hiroshima-Chan
2" place: Vida Wisham

4th grade
Class Project Category: no entries

Individual Category:

1st place: lenny Richards and Allyssa Story
2" place: Scarlett Burkhardt

3 place: Asher Ballard

Honorabhle Mention:

Scarlett Garcia and Isabella Castro

5th grade:

Tie:

1%t place: Eli Graybill - Water on a Penny

1% place: Cordelia Walker and Tanner Meade -
Salty Science

2" place: Jake Westman - Domino Dash

3 placef Sophia Garcia - Freeze or No Freeze
Honorable Mention: Holden Fong - Desalination

6 grade;
1% place: Harper Johnston - You’re Drinking That?

2" place: Cassidy Anderson and Ava Marie Fraser
— Break-up with your Make-up

3" place: Joaquin Gutterres and Kekoa Bright —
Game of Hearts

Honorable Mention:

Kelly Hungerford and Quinn Genshlea - Gassy
Teens Save the Planet

Kevin Whitnell - Flying Far with Folds

7th grade
1%t place: Ben Powell - Natural vs. Synthetic

Antibiotics

Tie:

2" place: Mariana Garcia - Mic-Growave

2M place: David Richards - Is Grey Water Green?
37 place: Lucy Lindgren - Light of my Life
Honorable Mentions:

Gen Cha - Extracting Plant Fuel

Bridget Hebert - Got Algae?

8™ grade:

1% place: Elijah Holland and Josh Schley - Sound
insulator What? _

2" place: Nate Wisham and Isabella Frost -
Smoldering Houses

Tie:

3 place: Molly Grattidge and Kyra Kennedy -
What’s eating your pipes?

3 place: Jimmy Rodriquez and Joseph Walton -

~ Smooth Sailing

Honorable Mentions:

Emily Wildeman .and Alex Zazueta — Got Spills?
Lauren Towne and Trinity Dunbar — May the
Magnetic Force be with you

Viadamir Pysarev and Emiliano Perez - Case of
Steel

Wesley Veiga and Tran Hoang - Which is Cooler?
Vincent Larson and Victor Tovar - Temperature
Tops




From the SCL

{8chool Commonity Liaison)

Badges: Every parent on campus must sign in to
the main coffice. If you are working anywhere on
campus get a "Volunteer” badge and sign in the
Volunteer book. if you are visiting a classroom,
please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and
wear a "Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the ap-
propriate book before leaving. These precautions
are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Tally Sheets: A tally sheet is in the first newsletter
of the month. Exiras can be found in the front of-
fice or on the school website. Please turn it into
your child’s class or to the Volunteer Office at the
end of the month.

Garry Over Heurs: Hours from 2014-15 are only
carried over to this year if they were worked AF-
TER May 15, 2015 {and turned in). Thank you
o every parent who worked over their required
hours last vear (most of you). Our program shines
because of youl

First Pay Packets: Please complete your first day
packet and return them to the classroom as soon
as possible. Extra forms can be found on our web
site or in the front office.

TE fest results and Sex Offender Background
check elearanees: Must be on file before working
in the classroom. Fingerprinting must be cleared
before driving on or chaperoning fieldtrips.

Feel free to stop by the garage door Mon-Fri
7:30am-3:30pm or emall me at diane-soule@
scusd.edu, or leave a message at 277-7034.

Please Remember

When approaching an feaving our campus...We
ALL have chifdren to drop off or pick up. We ALL
have places we need 1o go. But the most impor-
tantly ALL of us need to be safe and courteous.
Good behavior under pressure is a great lesson
for the children in your car to witness.

And please do not block driveways, walk on
lawns or run the stop signs in our neighborhood!

Fingerprinting Requirements
Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on
a field trip...whether you are driving children or
rot...whether you are going by bus or not. The
District requires any adult who is not fingerprinted
to be in sight of a certificated person at alt times,
but it is vital that teachers be free to watch their
students, not the grown ups who are there to
help. So fingerprint please!

Driving on a Field Trip?
The district requirements for insurance {when
driving kids on field trips) are as follows: minimum
of liabifity $50,000/$100.000 and property is mini-
mum $25,000.

No Free TB Testing
SCUSD no longer offers free TB screening, It is rec-
ommended you see vour primary care provider, or
make use of a community clinic. For your conve-
nience, the following are rescurces you could use:
Wellspace Health: four locations. Please call
737-5555 for details. $16
Elica Health Center: 3701 J St, suite 201, Sac-
ramento. Please call 454-2345 to make an ap-
pointment $40.
Several Rite Aide locations
CVS/pharmacy: 1350 Florin Road

About the Newsletter

This newsletter is provided by the LdV PTC in
conjunction with the LdV School Community
Liaison. Please read it weekly in order to keep
up with what is happing in our community. This
is where you can get ideas about where and
how to participate. This is also where you can
announce any school related activities by sub-
mitting a short article about the event. Please
be sure 1o include the date, time, and a con-
tact name and number.

Déja. vu?

if you read the newsletter weskly, some of the
content may see familiar. Many parents choose
o read the newsletter sporadically, and articles
are run repeatedly so they can catch up. t may-
be frustrating for you {and me) but read carefully
since pages might seem the same but rest as-
sured no two issues are exactly alike!

LAV on the Web & Facebook
The weekly newsletter (without additional fly-
ers} can be found on the LdV web site: leon-
ardodavincischool.org.

You may also download Tally Shests in ai-
ther Word or Excel. The files can be completed
and emailed to diane-soule@scusd.edu, When
you email a tally you will receive a reply. If you
do not receive a reply it means your email was
not received.

Like Us on Facebook and stay up to date
on LdV events! hitps:/fAwww.facebook.com/
LeonardodaVinecik8

Please Remember the FB page is purely in-
formational and to support our schodl and it's
cufture. Please “like” us if you would like news
about LdV, meeting reminders, and event up-
dates.

Some Bunny Loves Chocolate!
Do you have a few too many treats at your
house? Drop off any exiras in the front office to
share with LdV staff. Your donation of seasonal
candy is very appreciated. Drop off in Diane's
office please! Thank youl

Lost? Get a Bumper Stickers
The oval LdV bumper stickers are availabie in
Diane’s office. They are only $3 {cash please).
They are a great way of identifying the other
drivers while on an LdV field trip (or even when
you are just drving around town). Proceeds
benefit LdV fourth grade.

Please Remember

When approaching an leaving our campus...
We ALL have children to drop off or pick up.
We ALL have places we need 1o go. But the
most importantly ALL of us need to be safe and
courteous. Good behavior under pressure is a
great lesson for the children in your car o wit-
ness. .

And please do not block driveways, move
trash cans, walk on lawns or run the stop signs
in our neighborhood!

Enct O

Please note: the correct email {0 use to report
absences is chereese-conner@scusd.edu

Uncleared Absences

Not calling or emailing to report your child’s
absence from schoof results in unexcused ab-
sences which are considered truancies. There is
only so much time within which these truancies
can be cleared or they remain on your childs
permanent record. Email chereese-conner@
scusd.edu each day of your child’s absence.

What’s Happening
After School?

On Stage Classes Questions? Contact cyn-
thia.speakman@gmail.com or 916-502-0336
with questions.

LdV Ballet Folklorico Club for boys & girls
K-8 grade. The group will perform at LdV's
annual Ginco de Mayo Festival. Contact Mrs.
Garcia (916)585-6020 or pick up a registration
form (front office)

Spanish Immersion Classes for Kids New
Classes of different levels start every month.
Pick up a form in the front office or contact
Mrs. Garcia (816)585-6020 for info.

Backyard Art Academy Painting, drawing,
watercolor, mask making, ¢ollage and prini-
making $12 per class {all materials included).
For 2nd-8th grade students. Call Leslie Colby
at 502-1227 1o sign up.

Dolphin Store Open
The LdV Dodlphin Store is open after school
on Wednesdays (until 3:15 pm). The store has
school supplies and healthy snacks for stu-
dents.
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@ Fund Raising News
Magazine Fundraiser
Thank you to everyone who participated in our fall magazine fundraiser. Please re-
= membear you can stil order online (or ask friends and refatives te, by using our school
code: 2692168 on the GA website: gafundraising.com.
Contribute without Paying

SCHOOL CENTS Fundraiser at Arden Fair Mall After you have finished shop-
ping/eating at Arden Fair Mal|, take your receipis to the customer service desk near JC Pen-
nay's. Tell them that you are frorn LdV and would like to record your receipts. They will record
and stamp them for you and then give them back to you. ltis that simple. For every dollar we
spend and record at Arden Fair Mall, LdV receives 5 points. At the end of the school year in
May, the highest points schools will receive cash prizes! Please encourage family and friends
to record their receipts for LV as welk.  If you forgot to have them recorded, no problem! You
can take them back for up to 80 days from purchase. There is also a box in Diane’s offica for
you to drop off the receipts, so that they ¢an be turnned in for you. There will be envelopes
provided near the box for you to fill out and put your receipts into. Thanks for participating!!

How Do Yon Shoparoo?it's so simple even | can do it. Look up Shoparoo on your
smartphone, download the app, answer some easy questions {you can choose to be anony-
mousg) then shop! Within 2 weeks of your shopping at stores like Raley'’s, Target, WalMart,
Trader Joe's, even Bearkeley Bowl - take a picture of your receipt through the Shoparoo app
and submit it. You can cross out any purchases or credit information you wish. it's that simple.
Shoparoo then uses the information to help retailers market their products. It remaing anony-

mous and LdV wingl

Shopping Online for Business or Personal Needs? Go to our website:
leonardodavincischool.org or the LdV Facebook page; Click on the Amazon fink; Log in to your
Amazon account just like you normally would; Gomplete your purchase. It's just that easy and
LdV will earn up to 8% on all of your Amazon.com purchasest

Free B-Waste Pick Up Schedule your FREE pick up by visiting www.eWastedgood.
com Fill in your contact information and within a few days a dispatcher will contact you o
schedule an at home or office pick up date. Your electronics will be picked up, recycled and
the proceeds will be donated to LdV, You can also call for pick up at 800-317-3112

ltems that can be picked up, WORKING CR NOT! Televisions, monitors, fax machines,
deskiop copiers, telephones, vacuum cleaners, keyboards, mice, networking equipment,
wires and cords, household phones, medical equipment, video games, computers, calcula-
iors, celi phones, printers, scanners, laptops, power fools, small appliances, stero systems,
refrigerators, washers and dryers...and more. All electronics are recycled locally in Galifornia.

Clip, Save, and Send In Box Tops & Labels for Bducation Hefp the Ldv PTC
raise much needed funds and points for school-wide programs and events by submitting box tops
and labels in a zip-top plastic bag or envelope with your student’s classroom number on it and send
it to school,

Labels for Education can be found on Campbells Soup, Pace, Pepperidge Farm, Glad
products, and more. Go to labelsforeducation.com to see product fists and special offers. We
use these labels for points that help us purchase balls and other playground equipment.

Boxtops 4 Education can earn money for LAV in three ways: 1. Shop and clip: boxtops
are found on General Mills cereal, Hanes apparel, Ziploc food storage, Arvey office supplies,
Hefty bags and more; 2. Shop online: boxiops can be earned shopping onting for Lands End,
Toys R Us, and more; 3. Earn Bonus points: by going online to boxtopsd4education.com

Don't Forget to Use Your Something BEXTRA Card...Truly ihe easiest and cheap-
est fundraiser at. LdV...it costs you nothing to remember to use your EXTRA card (registered
to help LdV) when you shop at Raley's and Bel Air. You get points and groceries and we get
cash, its a win-win!

«..and your Target card Whenever you use a Target card (debit or credit), Target donates 1%
of your purchase to the schoo! of your choice. (Plus you get a 5% discount and free shipping online).
It’s Wever Too Tate for Magazines You or your family and friencs can order maga-
zings throughout the year by shopping at the online site wwwgaschoolstore.com and using
our SCHOOL CODE 2692168. Late orders wili not warrant prizes. Thanks for supporting LdV!
Thank You for Your 0ld Car... Action Donation Services will take cars, boats or RVs and
turn them into money for the school and possibly cash and a tax donation for you. Gall toll free
866 244-8464 or go to www.actiondonation.org for your no obfigation evaluation of your denation.

Use Our Link when you buy from Amazon...
and at least 4% of your purchase will support LdV

http://amzn.to/1GOtKX

Learning Garden Workdays
April 16th 8-noon
May 6th 3-6pm

June 18th 8-noon

July 10th 8-noon

Sept 5th 8-noon
With any questions or suggestions, or offers to
help with the garden, please feel free to contact
Greg: greg_richards@rocketmail.com or 216-
716-6910 or Alexis Wasilchin: alexisbartine@sbc-
global.net

Know a Great Way to Earn
Hours and Have Fun?
Did you know that attending a LdV sporting event
(volleyball, soccer, basketball) counts for Parent
Vounteer Hours? Every adult who shows team
spirit and is a shinning example of good sports-
mangship is an asset to our teams.

It’s Easy to Recycle at LdV!
Just drop your clean bottles or cans in {or near)
the recycle bin located in the Middle School quad,
near room 29. Proceeds from this recycling proj-
ect support our aquaponics program and Middle
School quad plants!

Photos, Photos, Photos

Do you attend school events, like to take photos
and want to see your photos in print? i you an-
swered yes to all of these questions, please send
any photos you have taken of: Furderand; Math-
ematica; Middle School Dances; Spirit Week; Har-
vest Hoedown;, Makers Faire to terrie_hammad@
hotmail.com or download thermn to a CD and drop
them inthe HISTORY box located in Diane's office.
Thank you, Terrie Hammad, LdV Historian & Year-
book Coordinator

‘Eru\n'geﬂ :Di;('ric('
* Parent Guides for the SBAC assessments

are available on our website by grade span at:
http:/Awww.scusd.edu/california-assessment-stu-
dent-performance-and-progress-caaspp.  These
guides include an overview of testing and sample
questions.

Summer Learning Prograins
Free and Fun for grades K-12
Registration/lnformation 4-7 pm: March 31 @ Ser-
na Center; March 8 @ Burbank HS; March 156 @
Rosemont HS; March 16 @ Kennedy HS; March
30 @ Hiram Johnson HS. For more information

843-7993 or www.scusdyouthdevelopment.org

Looking at High School?
* George Washingion Carver - The last visit
day is April 5 from 8:30-10 am. Gall Mrs Agnos o
reserve your space 228-5751




Leonardo Da Vinci - K-8
Tuesday, April 1.'é,t l3016 -Grades: K-

[

Questions please call 866-355-
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Leonardo Da Vinci - K-8
Tuasday, April 128,t r?016 - Grades:




YEARBOOK ORDER FORM

(Note: 8™ grade student books will be purchased out of the
class fund, so please do not fill out this form for them.)

O3V

Child’s Name:

Grade:

Teacher:

Classroom Number:

Parent Contact Information:

< The price of each book is $28.00.

< Please make your checks payable to LdV PTC with yearbook
in the memo field.

4 Place completed form, with payment, into the Yearbook box
located in Diane Soule’s office. The teachers will distribute

books the last few days of school.

< Reserved yearbook sales will conclude on Friday, April 22,
After this time, books will be available for purchase, in limited
quantity, before or after school the last few days of the school

year.




Theatre Arts Workshops

OnStage is an after-school program which offers students the ability to

K-3rd classes on Tuesday and Thursday

4-6th Improv classes on Friday where students develop
theatrical and comedic skills, quick thinking, teamwork,
spontaneity and creativity through theatre games and scene work.

" Off Stage is paired to create the backstage workings for the OnStage
classes where children learn the basics of set/prop design, stage
management and other backstage skills. Meets on Thursdays for 3-6th Gr.

Benefits of Theatre Arts for Children:

« Confidence building « Establish teamwork skills
- improved reading and verbal skills « Imagination expansion
Jur Instructors:
tachel Berelson,

12s been involved in theatre for almost 20 years. She started at the Tahoe-Truckee Youth Theatre when she
vas six years old and fell in love with performing. Throughout her life she has done everything from being
innie at the biggest stage in the world to being the assistant director for a melodrama troupe to going to many
icting camps to directing and choreographing Grease for adults with developmental disabilities to writing a
nusical for her senior project in college She has a passion for kids, music, improv, coffee, Harry Potter and
weaters. Rachel cannot wait to join the OnStage team and is looking forward to every set change and "LINE"
:all may come her way!!

“ynthia Speakman,

riginated the afterschool theatre arts program for Leonardo da Vinei K-8 in 2000. She has been an
nstructor for the Sacramento Metropolitan Arts Commission Model Arts program in Twin Rivers, Robla and
jac City School Districts and has partlmpated in many SMAC workshops for teaching artists. For over 30
rears, she has been performing on stage, in movies and voice-overs.

HOW TO ENROLL? IT’S EASY!

1. Fill out the form on the back of this sheet.
2. Write a check payable to OnStage.
3. Leave form and check in OnStage box in Parent office
or in your classroom PTC envelope
by Monday, March 28, 2016

Classes meet once a week from 3:00-5:00 p.m. in the Auditorium.
(Limited partial scholarships available)

'ENROLL TODAY....SPACE IS LIMITEDW!

Questions: Cynthia Speakman 916-502-0336 or cynthia.speakman@gmail.com




LRIy
-

C _ TheatreTheatre Arts Workshop
Second Session Spring 2016

ParticiApant: Grade: _,_,_._,_ DOB:
Parent/Guardian: ___e-mail:
: Address:.
City/Zip: ___ : Day Phone:
Home Phone: - . Cell Phone:

Enroliment Form: Please mark your session choices

. Tuesday - March 29 - May 17 Friday - April.1 - May 20
Thursday - March 31- May 26 OfiStage for 3rd-6th Grade ($140)

Thursday - March 31-May 26

At 5:00 p.m. Student will (please choose one)!
— be picked up promptly by parent or ___ ,
— . be taken back to the Children's Center/4th R by OnStage staff member
—_ walk home without adult supervision

____other (please explain)

NOTE: students must have signed form and payment before atte'nding class o
Place your check - attached to this enroliment form - in the ON STAGE envelope in
the parent office or your classroom PTC envelope by March 28, 2016

THERE WILL BE NO REFUNDS FOR CANCELLATIONS OR DISMISSALS

Hold Harmless Agreement: - . 5

I understand that serious accidents occasionally occur during after-school programs. Knowing the risk and in
consideration of being permitted to participate in the theatre aris program, | agree to assume all risks connected
therewith. 1 also understand that a student’s disruptive behavior will result in his or her dismissal from the class
without refund. ' . '

Parent/Guardian Signature: _ _ Date:




Online Registration for the Fall 2016
Soccer Season opens March 15th!

Teams are available for boys and girls ages 4 — 18

On time Registration will end May 15%.
Late fee will apply to all registrations not
complete by May 25%.

To register, go to www.landparksoccer.com
and click on the Player Reg. tab

Document Drop Off Nights*
4/26 & 5/11
Cal Middle School
1600 Vallejo Way
6:30 — 8:30pm

*f you are unable to complete your registration online, you may register in person at the Document Drop
Off Nights, however we strongly encourage online registration if at all possible.

Land Park Soccer has some scho!arsh:p money ava:lable for players with a demonstrated fmancml need
To inquire about scholarships, please leave a message at 916-743- 5088 or
send an email to registration@landparksoccer.com

The Sacramento City Unified School District is not a sponsor, endorser of atherwise associated with the above. Parmit Mumber Y-212




Top-Chef kitchen

 Robot Challenge

" ‘Prepare for the invasi
2 Build-your own team of
Design an electronic game
 state of matter, PLA:

SACRAMENTO - CSU SACRAMENTO SUMMER CAMP DETAILS

6/13-6/17  Roller Coaster Science Camp Ages: Entering K - 6th grade

6/20-6/24 Space Quest Science Camp Fees: $339/week

6/27-7-81  Robot Challenge Science Camp Hours: Monday - Friday, 9:00am - 3:08pm
7/05-7/08  Super Hero Physics Science Camp Optional Extended Care:

AM: 8:00am - 3:00am

7/M-7/15  Roller Coaster Science Camp PM: 3.00pm - 5:00pm

7/18-7/22  Space Quest Science Camp
7/25-7/29  Robot Challenge Science Camp

DESTINATIONSCIENCE.ORG » 1.888.909.2822
SCHOLARSHIPS AVAILABLE

Non-profit #33-084-3159. This program is not sponsored, endorsed or assaciated with the Washington, the Sacramento City, The San Juan
or the Twin Rivers Unified School Districts. WUSD, SCUSD & Twin Rivers USD accepts no liability er responsibility For this program/activity.
{SCUSD Permit Number X-235). The distribution or display of this material is provided as a community service.

SAC
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Attendance Information: Email Sick and Tardy

Please email chereese-conner@scusd.edu with your students’ absences and tardies or call 557-0389 wait for the message to begin and then press
0. By email or phone, leave the child’s name, rcom number, date of absence and reason for being cut of schoci { i.e.: iness, doctor appointment,
-religious, out of town, death in family). Please use “absence” in the subject line of your email. You will receive a reply if your email has been received.
Absence verification rust be made daily. Doctor's rotes must accompany any medical excuse including tardies and early dismissals over 30 minutes.
Unwerified absences will result in truancies.

Llamada para avisar de enfermedad o retraso
Favor de flamar a 557-0389 (y selecione 0} al empezar el mensaje} para avisar que su hijo/a va a estar ausente o va a llegar tarde. Deje su: nombre,
el nombre de su hijo/a, el nlimero del salon, &l dia de ausencia o retraso, y la razdn (“esta enfermo/a”, “tiens una cita con el doctor”, tiene un funeral
familiar", etcetera es suficiente). Le pedimos que llame antes de fas 11:00 de 1a mafiana para evitar una ausencia sin escusa.
Students are allowed 10 excused (liness with a parent’s excuse, death in immediate family, child's appearance in court) absences per the year.
Each additional absence from illness must have a doctor’s note to be cleared.

Bring a Doctor’s Note - If your child misses schodl for a visit to the Doctor or Dentist, please bring a school excuse note for their attendance. It
does make a difference on a student's attendance report. The attendance code for a Doctor’s visit is “M” which is unlimited and without the doctor's
note it is an "A", All students get 10 health absences "A” for the vear, after that a doctor’s note is required.

Leave a Reason - We are asking that you email you child’s absence report to chereese-conner@scusd.edu as early as possible (befare 10 am.).
Please use “attendance” in the subject line and include the child’s narne, feacher, roem number and the date of illness and/or tardy, and the reason. The
reasor is very important but does not need to be detailed; a simple "She/he is sick today” will suffice. You will receive a confamation email. Many parents
report abserces stating their child wili be absent, but do not state the "REASON" please remember fo so.

id You Know...When your child has chicken pox, a skin rash, lice or other infectious health challenges you need to follow up with the main office
when your child returns to campus. A doctor's note that the child has been treated and is okay to be back among our other students after a rash or
chicken poxis required by SCUSD health services.

Late to School? Students who are over 30 minutes tardy must be accompanied to the main office by their parent or guardian to obtain a tardy sfip. Al
tardies over 30 minutes must have an official doctors note. Three fardies over 30 minutes without such documentation will result in a truancy notice.

- Check Your Child’s Schedule
The lunch and recess schedules for all grade levels are readily avaiiable on the school website {leonardodavincischool.org). If you are picking your child
up for an appointment, or bringing a funch they left behing, it is easier and quicker to find them in class than on the playground. Please consider timing
your trip around your child’s scheduls. Thank you.

Pleage Bring Your ID -
If you are taking your child for early dismissal or are sending someone from your emergency card list, please note 1D will be required. It is school policy
o show proper 1D before a student is released. It is for the safety of your child, please do not grouse at the staff who are kesping our children safel
Badges: Lvery parent on campus must sign in to the main office. if you are working anywhere on campus get a “Volunteer” badge and sign in the
Volunteer book. If you are visiting a classroom, please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and wear a "Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the appropriate
book before leaving. These precautions are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Medications at School :
Parents need to renew their children’s medication forms every year. If your child had medication administered by schodl staff last year, you need to
submit a new form this year. You will also need to bring in new medication for this year. Health Services disposes of all unused medication at the
end of each year. .

Allergy Alert
For the safety and consideration of our students with severs nut allergies we are sfriving to become a "nut free campus.” Thank you for your support
of our efforts.
Fingerprinting Reqguirernents: Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on a field trip...whether you are driving children or not. The District
requires any adult who is not fingerprinted {0 be in sight of a certificated person at all times, but it is vital that teachers be free to waich their students,
not the grown ups who are there 1o help. So fingerprint please!

Pick up & Drop Off
What Time Does Your Child Get to School? School begins at 8@ am. Unless your child attends a before school class or breakfast, our
campus is not open untl 8:30 am. Please do not leave children without adult supervision before 8:3C am.
Where Do You Drop Off? if you are dropping off in the back parking lot, are you stopping at the gate openings with your car and blocking the en-
trance for others (children and parents) who are walking into school? Please pay atiention to where you stop, and especially as you pull away. Lots of
humans use the parking lot and appreciate your full attentioni
Please do not allow your children to walk through our parking lots! Small unaccompanied chitdren are hard fo see.
How Do You Get Here? If you are driving your children to school and come in from Freeport Bivd, do you know you are supposed to take a quick
right and come to the schoot on Shiglah Way, enter through the back gate and then drive away on Stacia Way. This keeps the traffic flowing and is easier
on our neighbors. Thank you for going with the flowl
Notice of Pesticide/Herbicide Use
LaV is scheduled for service by SCUSD's Small Grass Crew weekly, The crew may or may not spray every Wednesday. If they do spray, they will post

not}i]cefirg the f1:Front lower window of the front door. A copy of SCUSDY's Pest Management Program Esting &l chemicals applied to all sites is available
in the front office.

Your Family Pet Belongs at Home
LdV is a pet free campus. For the safety (and cleanliness) of our community please leave any size pets at home {unless ckayed by teacher for shar-
ing). Thank you.

LdV Attendance Line: 557-0389 Email: chereese-conner@scusd.edu




